Arnie Sugar

Change the funding mechanism so money paid by VCP applicants goes to Ecology for resources
and staff, instead of to the general fund. Ecology resources could then be adjusted based on demand
from the regulated community. Better yet, implement a consultant review process for VCP similar
to the successful water rights cost reimbursement program. This would be faster and less costly, and
still adhere to the regulation (as proven in the water rights program).



